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Monday 13th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Parent-Teacher Meetings - Spring Term 2023 

 
We would like to invite you to discuss your child's work and the progress he/she has made so far 
this term. Consultations will take place from 3.45pm during the week beginning 20th March 2023. 
 
In an effort to continue to provide more convenience to working parents we are wishing for our 
Parent-Teacher meetings to remain as either a ten-minute telephone call or a virtual meeting via 
Google Meet. Teaching staff will, however, be inviting specific families for face-to-face sessions on 
Tuesday 21st March 2023 at the Infant school and on Thursday 23rd March 2023 at the Junior school 
where that might be more beneficial for the child. Teaching staff will inform these families directly.  
 
For those who have been invited in for a face-to-face appointment, please go to the main Reception 
entrance to make staff aware of your arrival. Here, we politely ask you to wait on the seating 
provided, until welcomed and met by the class teacher. If any parent invited into school would still 
prefer to have a telephone call or virtual meeting simply inform your class teacher.   
 
Infant teaching staff are wishing to continue with sign-up sheets on their classroom doors, whereas 
Junior teaching staff wish to send a sign-up sheet through a Google form. A link to this Google Form 
to book an appointment will be sent to you via text message or your child’s class Dojo. Junior 
teachers will confirm appointment times with parents, once they have been compiled. 
 
Teachers will also be sending home their termly pupil reports for your perusal in advance of any 
parent-teacher meetings.  
 
Our pupil-led Curriculum Celebration Events, which were a real success last term, will be taking 
place at the Junior school on Monday 27th March 2:30-3:30pm and at the Infant school on Thursday 
30th March 2023 2:15-3:15pm so parents/relatives can spend time looking through their child’s 
learning with them.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
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